
Costumes are starting to arrive. Please make sure that costumes are hung up and 
put away for safe keeping. Costumes will not be sent home with students who have 
an outstanding balance.  Thursday & Friday students will be receiving their 
costumes next week (March 5 & 6th).  

Tuition there are 4 payments left (March, April, May & June).  Please keep in 
mind that June’s payment will need to be made by June 5th. 

Studio Calendar It is important that everyone reviews the websites calendar. This 
link is up to date and full of information. There has been and will be a few days we 
are closed due to special events and dance competitions. 

Recital Tights/Shoes A list of shoes, tights, color's etc was sent home last month. 
Please make sure to order your items ASAP. The list is also posted on the website.

Recital The recital will be held at Pioneer Valley Regional High School on 
Friday, June 12th at 6:30p.m and Saturday, June 13th at 4:00p.m. 

Dress rehearsal is booked for June 10th at 5:30 at Pioneer Valley Regional 
High School    

Recital T Shirts/Tickets All students will need to purchase a recital t shirt to be 
worn in the finale.  Order forms will be given next month.  

All students and guests will need to purchase tickets for the recital.  
Tickets will be $10.00.  There will be NO FREE tickets given to anyone including 
young dancers.   

Summer Dance Week We will be holding a summer dance weeks July 6-10th for 
ages 9 & up and July 13-16th for all company students.  All styles of dance will be 
offered by a variety of teachers. The week will be full of fun and creative things to 
do. We will end the week with a full performance in costumes for guests. Save the 
dates and look for sign up information next month.  

Website The next few months will be full of important information.  If you have 
not been receiving pizazz emails up to this point, please log onto pizazzdance.com 
and register as a student.  This will ensure that you will receive all information 
needed for the rest of the dance year. 

If there are any questions regarding costumes, tuition or tickets please call me 
directly at 413-522-5747.  Looking forward to the next few months! 
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